
In January 1998, the State of Israel communicated to the 
IHB its objection concerning the description of the 
boundaries of the Syrian Arab Republic, as it appeared on 
page 11-126 of Volume LXXIV, No. 2 of the September 1997 
I. H. Review. The correspondence about this subject 
between the IHB and the two related countries is being 
published in the October 1998 issue of the I.H. Bulletin.

The Bureau of necessity adopts a neutral position over 
disputes between States and will not publish any more 
comments on that subject.


